
PLAQUE OF COMMENDATION

The Shaw Organisation
Nominated by The Singapore Manual & Mercantile Workers’ Union.

The Shaw Organisation has been a supportive partner of the labour movement since 1988. It has been contributing funds to 
the philanthropic efforts of The Singapore Manual & Mercantile Workers’ Union (SMMWU) over the years. Through its support, 
SMMWU can give back to its members through events, activities, and education grants. 

The Shaw Organisation is a believer of the Portable Medical Benefits Scheme through NTUC’s Enhanced Basic Plan for all its 
bargainable employees. 

The company and SMMWU also have a close working relationship regarding workers’ training and upskilling. Over the years, 
they have supported workers’ initiatives and always prioritised their employees’ welfare.


